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Dear Senate Committee, 

 

I am writing in strong support of Oregon SB1509.  As a descendent of a WWII Nisei 

Veteran who gave his life in support of our country and as a resident of Hood River 

County, I would love to drive on a newly named OR Rt 35 in honor of these brave 

veterans.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of my testimony. 


